
EDUCATION MALAYSIA GLOBAL SERVICES (EMGS) 
8th August 2023 

 

 
NOTICE ON FIRE DRILL TRAINING AT MENARA TA ONE BUILDING 

 

 
1. PURPOSE 

 
1.1 The Fire and Rescue Department of Malaysia (Bomba) together with Menara TA One 

Building Management will be conducting a fire drill training on Thursday, 10th August 

2023. 

 

1.2 Kindly note that the EMGS One Stop Centre will be operating as per normal on 10th 

August 2023, however all personnel will be required to evacuate the building for 

approximately 3 hours when the fire drill training is conducted. 

 
1.3 The fire drill training may happen at any time on 10th August 2023. All personnel 

(including representatives from Education Institutions and students) present in the 

building will be required to evacuate during the exercise. 

 
1.4 We apologize for any inconvenience that may be caused. Nevertheless, conducting the 

fire drill training is an essential measure to ensure the safety of all individuals within 

the building. 

 

Education Malaysia Global Services 

8th August 2023 

 


